
We Are Collecting Blankets for Lent!

As part of our Lenten 
preparation, the children of the Virusky 
Homeroom are asking for new or gently 
used blankets to donate to the Catholic 
Charities Mercy Truck.  This truck 
provides basic household items for those 
in need in the rural areas of Virginia.  
Please help us support our local 
community by donating your blankets as 
early as tomorrow! The drive will run 
through Tuesday April 7th.  

 


